
 

 
 
 

 

MEDIA STATEMENT  
Monday, 12 February 2024 
  
MEC RADZILANI SHOCKED BY A FATAL INCIDENT THAT INVOLVED 4 CONSTRUCTION 
WORKERS.   
  
Limpopo MEC for Transport and Community Safety, Florence Radzilani, has expressed shock after 
learning of an accident that claimed the lives of 4 Construction workers, along the N11 at Ga-
Mashikiri earlier this morning, Monday, 12 February 2024, within the Waterberg District. 
  
According to reports a Light Motor Vehicle, an Opel Astra sedan, knocked down the construction 
workers, while they were busy with the road construction.  
 
Speeding and reckless driving has been stated as as a possible cause for the accident. 
  
Four (4) construction workers perished on the scene, while the other two were rushed to a nearby 
hospital for medical attention. 
  
The driver of the Astra sedan has also been rushed to a hospital for medical attention, and a case of 
culpable homicide is opened. 
  
MEC Radzilani has sent messages of condolences to the bereaved families and wish the survivors 
a speedy recovery. 
  
"We urge drivers to exercise extra caution when approaching construction sites. As contractors are 
repairing and renovating roads throughout the province, please pay attention to any warning signs 
and obey instructions," stated MEC Radzilani. 
  
End. 
Media enquiries: 
Mr. Vongani Chauke  
MEC's Media Liaison Officer 
072 742 7575 / 060 806 1378 
  
Mr. Mafenya Lediga 
Acting Departmental Spokesperson 
066 307 3356 
  
Issued by the Department of Transport and Community Safety. Limpopo Province. 



 
 

 

 

 


